Clayton Jones

Please adopt the proposed amendments to the Puget Sound Memorandum of Understanding (MOU)
banning the discharge of scrubber wastes, to secure permanent protection for this high traffic inlet
that is home to some of the most threatened marine species — like orcas and Chinook salmon.



